May 7th, 2020
Dear Samena Members,
I hope that you and your family continue to stay safe and healthy. I anticipate that one day you will miss these
Club update emails from me, but for now you get the continued pleasure of hearing from me on a regular basis.
Last Friday Governor Inslee announced an extension of the Stay at Home order and laid out Washington’s
phased approach to re-opening the State. Based on this information, Samena will be able to open with
restrictions during Phase 3. Although we still do not have a firm date there is a target to work towards and with
each phase lasting a minimum of 3 weeks, we are aiming for a best-case scenario of re-opening in mid-June.
The staff has drafted an initial phased re-opening plan and continues to monitor best business practices from
other organizations that are currently re-opening in our industry. This plan includes creating a new schedule
with limited capacities to ensure social distancing requirements, provides time to clean and sanitize between
activities/sessions, and spreads out use of gym equipment where possible. This only scratches the surface of
how we are planning a safe and healthy re-open for our members, guests, and staff.
These are unprecedented times and the COVID-19 pandemic has impacted us all. We truly appreciate all the
support we have received from you over the last month while we have had to pivot or temporarily close most of
our operations. Once again, our closure has brought us to another billing cycle. As we move forward, we want
to be sensitive to the needs and desires of our members by providing you with the following options:
1. Continue your normal monthly dues for May & June and become or maintain your Supporting Member
status. In return for your continued support and as a show of gratitude, we are offering a 10-pack of
guest passes ($70 value), a FREE month of fitness inclusive, or $50 in Club Bucks.
2. Choose your value: Let us know an amount you would like to pay each month to support the Club and
the programming that our staff are providing for the months of May & June.
3. Freeze your membership for the month of May, June, or May AND June and we will waive the $25 freeze
fee. If you are currently frozen, your account will remain frozen unless you contact us prior to billing.
We will delay billing until May 15th, please let us know by replying to this email by May 13th in order us to have
time to process your request before billing.
We will announce our opening date(s) when it has been released. To prepare for that date, we are diligently
working behind the scenes to develop enhanced health and safety measures in compliance with CDC, state and
local guidelines regarding physical distancing and other guidelines. Your continued support will help Samena be
nimble and effective in our re-opening effort.
We cannot wait to see you soon!
Be well,

Tonya Swick
Executive Director

